
The Groote Schuur Community Improvement District Company NPC (GSCID) 
will be hosting its Annual General Meeting (AGM). All stakeholders are invited to 
a review of the year’s activities and planning for 2017/18.

 Date: Thursday, 24 November 2016
 Time: 16:30 for 17:00 
 Venue: Belmont Square Conference Centre Restaurant, Belmont Road, Rondebosch.

RSVP to Nina on 021 685 0016 or email ninaf@gscid.co.za 
by Friday, 18 November 2016

Notice of Annual General Meeting

For further AGM documentation and how to register go to 
www.gscid.co.za or email ninaf@gscid.co.za or call 021 685 0016.

Resolutions presented at the AGM may only be voted on by bona fide members of 
the GSCID. This membership is available free of charge to all owners of commercial 
properties within the GSCID footprint, but they must be registered before 10 November 
2016.


